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                                                  RECOVERED 

 

The stolen Stillwater “Coaches Boat” has been recovered in the North Arm of the Fraser River.  
The suspects appear to have stolen several portable fuel tanks from the vessel.  Any 
information on this incident can be forwarded to the RCMP Richmond Detachment. 
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